
 

 

 

 

LEARNING FROM HOME 2023 

Kia ora koutou e te whānau 

Dear parents and caregivers, 

 

We have prepared two weeks’ worth of work for your child/children here for the various 

levels of the school.  This should cover the 8 day isolation period under the Covid Response 

Plan. 

Please do not feel compelled to complete all the activities as we are aware of the challenges 

that this type of learning presents, and we do not want to create additional stress. 

 

Junior Syndicate – Years 0 to 2 

Rooms: 1, 2, 5, 6, 16, 17, 18, 19 

Here is the link for your home learning for week one: https://bit.ly/3gfmuKQ 

Here is the link for your home learning for week two: https://bit.ly/3AM5c1B 

 

Middle Syndicate – Years 3 and 4 

Rooms: 7, 8, 9, 10, 13, 14, 15 

Here is the link for your home learning for week one: https://bit.ly/3KZG5x2 

Here is the link for your home learning for week two: https://bit.ly/3gfsEKZ   

 

Senior Syndicate – Years 5 and 6 

Rooms: 3, 4, 11, 12, 20, 21, 22 

Here is the link for your home learning for week one: https://bit.ly/32SmYnm 

Here is the link for your home learning for week two: https://bit.ly/3GdTDkJ 

 

In addition, the Ministry of Education also have a dedicated webpage to support distance 

learning and it contains many useful links for parents https://learningfromhome.govt.nz/ 

 

Kind regards 

Ngā mihi nui 

 

 

 

Natalie Doty 

Acting Principal 
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